
 
With the evidence presented in these comments and the refusal by the owners of the 
Runkle Canyon property to allow access to the EPA for testing of OS-21, sampling of this 
well for the entire suite of radionuclides should become top priority. 
 
Dumping Chemicals and/or Radionuclides into the ground violates too many codes to 
count. 
 
Thank you for consideration of these comments to the final document. 
 
The Community looks forward to a continuing relationship with EPA to Ensure a Proper 
Cleanup of the Santa Susana Field Laboratory, it’s Related Facilities and the Surrounding 
Communities. 
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